MINUTES: Norwell Historical Commission, Tuesday, March 30, 2021 {Remote Meeting)

PRESENT: David DeGhetto, Chairman, Nancy McBride, Bob Norris, Alan Prouty, Anne Greene,
Janet Watson, Kristin Ford

ALSO PRESENT: Michael Cimmino, homeowner, 80 Pleasant St.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00. The purpose of this meeting was to review the
proposal of Michael Cimmino to add an addition to his newly purchased home. The assessors
date of the home is 1940, The home is a one floor, modern structure with several outbuildings.
After discussion, the Commission was in agreement that the house was not historically
significant. Bob Norris made a motion that the Commission determine that the house was not
historically signficiant and therefore the Commission would not impose any restriction on

proceeding with the project. Nancy McBride seconded the motion. A roll call vote was taken
and it was unanimously approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25.
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